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Sensory Toys 

Staff picked out some sensory toys for the 

children’s area.  First, we made a Sensory 

Bin filled with rice and added measuring 

cups, funnels, and knobby eggs. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next, we ordered a Bubble Tube.  People 

with Sensory Processing Disorder (SPD) get 

a positive response when watching bubble 

tubes in action, since they provide a 

tracking activity that helps to improve visual 

development, color recognition, visual 

perception and communications skills. The 

bubble tubes themselves can promote and 

enhance a person’s level of relaxation, 

creating a calming effect. 

 

 

 

Hebron: A Documentary 

Thursday, March 12    6:00 p.m. 

Yousef Natsheh is a Palestinian filmmaker 

and human rights defender. Rachel is a 

peace activist from the United States. 

Together they have been serving with the 

Christian Peacemaker Teams in al-Khalil 

(Hebron) since 2013. Natseh's film 

examines the extent to which human rights 

are realized in a Palestinian community 

under Israeli occupation. The screening will 

be followed by a presentation and Q&A 

about the situation on the ground, what 

daily life is like under occupation, and 

Palestinian resistance to Israeli settlements. 

Family Story Time 

Tuesday, March 17   6:00pm 


